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April 3, 2025 

 

 

Hon. Joanne Cunningham, Chairwoman 

Albany County Legislature 

112 State Street, Rm. 710 

Albany, NY  12207 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Cunningham,  

 

 

The Department of Public Works is requesting the Legislature’s approval to purchase of one (1) Sweeper  

Truck from Tracey Road Equipment by piggybacking onto Onondaga County Contract No. 0011142 with  

New York State for a total amount of $382,900.00. 

 

This truck will replace the current sweeper truck purchased in 2008.  This truck will be used in the   

Colonie Subdivision and is critical to successfully achieving our Municipal Separate Storm Sewer 

System (MS4) requirements, especially with preventing pollution and practicing good housekeeping for 

municipal operations. 

 

If there are any questions or further information is needed, please feel free to contact my office. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lisa M. Ramundo 

Commissioner 

 

 

 

cc:   Hon. Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader  

Hon. Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader 

Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

James Curran, Minority Counsel 
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